Power outage planned for King Campus

Published 2 days ago by Sharon Lindores

There will be a power outage at most of King Campus on Saturday, Feb. 22.

The power will be turned off at 7 a.m. in most buildings due to Hydro One work. It is
expected to be restored at or before 10 a.m.

While the work is being done, there will be emergency lighting in the residence and Garriock
Hall and the vet-tech building will be on generator power.

The following buildings will not be affected by the shutdown: Magna Hall, the Gate House,
Eaton Hall, the water and sewage plants.

Seneca apologizes for any inconvenience this may cause.
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